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Friday 26 May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Wow, what a final week before half-term it has been! So much going on and so much to tell you all.  

Year 4 started the week by visiting Kew Gardens.  Not only did they have the chance to experience the exotic gardens, they also braved 
the treetop walkway, which saw them climb 100 feet or so for a spectacular view over the gardens.  Thank you to the volunteers that 
attended to make this visit possible. Several year 3 and 6 children went with Ms Leslie to listen to the London Philharmonic Orchestra at 
the Royal Festival Hall.  Keep an eye out for your child’s next educational visit – we have some exceptional opportunities come up over 
the rest of the year. 

Ms Ebru and year 5 led a fantastic class assembly, which saw the highest parent attendance to date – thank you for your support, as 
always.  Ms Leslie particularly enjoyed the static electricity demonstration and will be trying it at home this weekend, no doubt.  Finally, 
year 6 have had a great day at Thorpe Park as a reward for their brilliant hard work during SATs week.  Please do follow us on Twitter to 
view the photos from this trip, as well as from all of the other activities from this week. 

Enjoy your half-term break and see you all back on Monday 5 June at 8:45am. 

 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to our 
children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their achievement. 

EYFS Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 

Jahkim 
LIbin 

Kyrie 
Kylie 

All of 3NC Keren 
Sarah 

Zumra 
Alivia 
Rosa 

Denzell 
Michael 
Leah 
Kianna 

Aleksandra 
Mincho 
Joseline 
Jusuf 
Anaiya 
Rioko 

          Makaton 
 

Our sign next week is ‘quiet’.   Why not  

practise at home? 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth 
Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratulate them 
on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Kuzey Muhammed 

Akkshith 
Shemiah Narle Dhaya Mary Jane 

Phoebe 

Class Assemblies  

Please make a note of upcoming 
assemblies. Arrive at 10.50am. 

6LA 6HA REC 

5/6/23 12/6/23 26/6/23 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June—Half Term 

Monday 5 June—Back to school 

 School Office:  Monday—Friday  8.30am — 4.30pm        020 7254 1589    

 www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk                                         admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk twitter.com/PrimaryMay   

ParentPay 

Please  make sure that you check your ParentPay account regularly and 
that it is in credit.  If you have not created your account, please contact 
the school office. 

Class Dojo Champions 

 

 

This half term, the children have been collecting dojo 
points for fantastic behaviour and hard work. These 
children were awarded with the title of Class Dojo 
Champion, for collecting the most points in the school 
and will be rewarded with a trip to the cinema after 
half term!  

As well as our dojo champions, 3NC have been re-
warded with a movie and popcorn afternoon after 
collecting the most points in the school- a humungous 
1804 points altogether!  

Well done to our Class Dojo Champions and 3NC for 
their hard work this term.  

Class Name 

Reception  Roshni 

1AD Amira 

2ML Akkshith 

2CD Adonai 

3NC Ishaq 

4HB Emily 

5EY Bahar 

6HA Berk 

6LA Duygu 

Summer Fair — 14 July 2023 
 

We will be hosting our Summer fair on Friday 14 July at 3.30pm.  There will 
be a range of stalls and activities for you to try. 
 
If you are interested in renting a stall, donating a prize for the raffle, or help-
ing to organise the Summer fair, please email  
admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk or pop into the school office. 
 
If If  If   

http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay

